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St. Anthony's Hospital License No. 12-12189-01
ATTN: Sister Mary Theotina

President
St. Anthony's Way
Alton, Illinois 62002

Dear Sister:

Thank you for your letter dated Parch 1,1982, informing us of the cteps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in our letter dated February 3, 1982.

This letter also refers to the telephone conversations on March 13 and
15, 1982, between Mr. Ronald D. Edwards, your consultant, and lir. W. P.
Reichhold of my staff concerning your corrective actions. It is our
understanding that you will increase your sample counting time to assure
adequate sensitivity to detect low levels of contamination. The pro-
cedures for counting wipe test samples will be in effect by April 5, 1982.

If our understanding of the above is incorrect, please contact this office.

We will examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lait: . OA
D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection

Section 1

cc w/1tr dated March 1, 1982:
Radiation Protection Consultants, Ltd. ff

i ATTN: Mr. Ronald D. Edwards T
| Health Physicist

| DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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